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15th January 2024

Email: highways@staffordshire.gov.uk
www.staffordshire.gov.uk/reportit

Dear Occupier,
Roadworks Redhill Road, Stone

Staffordshire County Council working with Amey Services Ltd will shortly be carrying out major Highway
Improvement works on Redhill Road and connecting junctions as we start work on a highway drainage
improvement scheme within the local area.

The Redhill Road works will initially start on 11" March 2024 as we upgrade the drainage system.
Works will continue throughout the following months, as and when resources and materials are
available. Although you may see a presence on site prior to this date as we mobilise equipment.

The works will see the installation and upgrading of drainage features throughout Redhill Road.

We will endeavour to maintain access to frontages throughout the works; however, there may be times
of restriction as we carry out these essential works. As part of these works a closure of the public
footpath at the end of Redhill Road (track leading from number 26 Redhill Road to Stonepark) will be
required to construct additional drainage provision.

We take care to make sure that work is completed with the minimum of disturbance to the local
community but as with any major works, some minor traffic delays may occur.

You can help us to complete this scheme with the minimum of delay by following the following advice;
please keep children away from the works to ensure their safety. For our safety and yours, please drive
carefully throughout the works area. In addition, please follow any parking restrictions which may be
signed within the works extent throughout the duration of the scheme.

If you have any questions about the work, or concerns about how the work is being carried out, please
do not hesitate to make contact via:www.staffordshire.gov.uk/reportit. You can of course also
contact your local County Councillor Jill Hood, who is fully aware of the work being undertaken.

You can keep up to date with the scheme progress & future programmed work in your area by logging
onto our web pages at: https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/transport/staffshighways/roadworks/home.aspx

Yours Faithfully
Wayne Palmer

March 2024
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